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September 2017, 
 
 
 Year 6 – Brazil Day 

Monday 11th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our learning about ‘Brazil’, we will be spending the day completing a 
number of fun and educational activities linked to our topic. I am pleased to let 
you know that we will be joined by Jose Carlos Ferriera to make the day as 
special and accurate as we can.  
 
Children are encouraged to come to school in brightly coloured but practical 
clothing. There will be a number of activities that will require them to move 
around to the Brazilian Street music and Samba rhythm! 
 
We will perform an authentic Brazilian Carnival at the end of the day. We plan to 
take photographs and maybe even a video to upload to the school website. So 
do look out for it. 
 
If your child can also bring a clean drinks can or plastic bottle it would be a great 
help. If you do not have these, then we will have some spares available. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr N Wade 
Y6 Leader 

 

 


